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Month of June – Prayers to Jesus Christ, the Lover of Mankind 
Every year, in the month of June, our Churches organize special prayers (in Ukrainian: 
Moleben) to Jesus Christ. This bilingual Prayer Service will be celebrated every 
Wednesday at 6:30 pm in our Church.  Come and join in our prayer. 

 
Sound of Music Volunteers Urgently Needed 
Every year during Burlington’s “Sound of Music Festival”, our church community 
fundraises by renting parking facilities. We urgently need your help (even if for an hour or 
two) at the following times: 
 Saturday, June 9 - from 1:00 pm to 9:30 pm 
 Sunday, June 10 – from 1:00 pm to 9:30 pm 

Friday, June 15 – from 5:00 pm to 9:30 pm 
Saturday, June 16 - 12:00 noon to 9:30 pm 
Sunday, June 17 - 1:00 pm to 9:30 pm 

For more information or to register, please contact Mr. Bob Moskal at 905-465-5352 or 
905-632-0364. 

 
Sunday, June 10 – Parish Family Sunday 

Family Sunday in the month of June will take place on Sunday, June 10th.   All of you are 
invited to join us for bilingual Divine Liturgy at 10:00 am.  Afterwards, all of you are 
cordially invited to the Parish Hall for Sunday Brunch. Please stay for the Tyrsa Concert! 
 

Sunday, June 10 – Tyrsa Year End Concert  
Tyrsa's year-end performance will take place at 1:00 pm.  This year, Tyrsa is celebrating 
their 40th anniversary!  The concert will include dancing and bandura music.  Admission 
is by donation.   

 
Sunday, June 17 – Start of Summertime Liturgical Schedule 
Please note that we will continue a summertime schedule of Sunday Divine Liturgies 
starting on Sunday, June17 and continuing through July and August. During the summer, 
we will be celebrating one, joined Divine Liturgy in both Ukrainian & English languages at 
9:00 am. Afterwards, as usual, Sunday Coffee Fellowship will follow. This schedule will 
continue until Sunday, September 9, when we will revert back to the regular schedule. 

 
Sunday, June 17 – Sunday School Year End  
All children are invited to the Sunday School Year End Party on Sunday, June 17th, 2018.  
While adults will enjoy their Sunday Coffee Social, the kids will have -  games, activities, 
sweet treats and a lot of fun awaiting them in the Parish Hall. 
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